
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Temporary Meeting Space needed: 

Do you have a space you can donate for a few months to 
support the Children’s Grief Center and Grief Resource Center 

grief support groups? 

We are seeking temporary support group space in the Rio Rancho/West 
Side area, on alternating Thursdays (September - December) from 
about 5:30pm to about 8:30pm.  The type of space we need is: 

• A gathering space that can hold 50+/- attendees  
• A minimum of 5 separate rooms that can accommodate 12 people 

each 
• Playground and/or gym 
• Parking lot for 60+ cars 

 
Private schools and churches with education wings could work! 
Please contact us at 505-323-0478 or infor@childrensgrief.org if you 
can help.  

 

 

 

mailto:infor@childrensgrief.org

